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Dalserf Primary School 

 Newsletter – December Update 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to staff, parents and children for making me feel so welcome, I look forward to 

meeting everyone hopefully at some point during my time at Dalserf Primary. It certainly 

has been a busy end to the term as well as a challenging one with the increasing 

infection rates and risk of having to isolate during the festive season. Thank you for your 

support in continuing to keep our school and community safe. All staff at Dalserf Primary 

School wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and restful holiday with your family! 

 

Nativity 
P1, 2 and 3 in Rooms 1 and 2 have been working really hard over the last few weeks and 
are delighted to share with all the children their fantastic Nativity "Whoops-a-Daisy Angel". 
We really hope that you all enjoy watching it as much as they enjoyed 
performing it! The video can be found on your child's class stream within 
Google Classroom. Thank you to Mrs Barber, Mrs Green and Miss Dunn 
for co-ordinating this fabulous performance and to Mrs Cowie for all her 
help and encouragement. Thanks also to Mrs Barber and Mrs Robb for 
filming, editing and uploading the Nativity video for all the classes to view 
and to Mr Muir for setting up the staging.    

 
Class News 
All classes have been hard at work and would like to share their learning with 
you. Please go to your child’s class page on the school website to see what they 
have been learning about. www.dalserf-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk                                                        
 

Parent Council 
A big thank you to our Parent Council for their kind donation of selection boxes for the whole 

school. The children were delighted to receive them after their Christmas parties last week.  

Thanks also to all the families who have purchased tea towels to help raise 

funds for the school, orders can still be placed on Parent Pay. We are grateful 

to the Parent Council for organising this fundraiser. 

Enrolment for Primary 1 
Infant enrolment week for children due to start school in August 2022 will 

begin from Monday 17 January to Friday 21 January. South Lanarkshire 

Council are asking parents to register their child using the online 

registration form on their website when it goes live. You will be required to 

upload your child’s full birth certificate and two proofs of residence. Eg a 

utility bill, bank statement, etc. Please pass this information on to anyone you may know who 

has a child ready to start school in August 2022. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Acting Head Teacher  

 

http://www.dalserf-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/
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 Dates for Your Diary 

 

January 

 Wednesday 5th- Schools re-open 

February 

 Monday 14th- February Break 

 

 Tuesday 15th- February Break 

 

 Wednesday 16th – In- Service Day (Staff only. Children do not attend.)  

 

March 

 Thursday 3rd - World Book Day 

 

April 

 Friday 1st – Spring Break begins at 2.30pm 

 

 Tuesday 19th – Schools re-open 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


